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From:	Anchor Packaging
13515 Barrett Parkway Dr. Ste. 100
Ballwin, MO. 63021
314-822-7800

Subject:	Certificate of TSCA Compliance	
Date:	October 28, 2024


Please be advised that all materials used to produce Anchor Packaging’s rigid plastic containers and lids are food-safe and comply with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) title 21 Code of Federal Regulations applicable sections for food-contact packaging safety. Additionally, all Anchor materials comply with guidelines defined in the Coalition of Northeastern Governors (CONEG) legislation, Prop 65 (California’s Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986), and are BPA-Free, PFAS-Free and Phthalate-Free.

Further, these same standards apply to all virgin and recycled resin used in the production of Anchor products.

Specifically, none of the toxic substances regulated by the EPA under the Toxics Substance Control Act (TSCA), including brominated flame retardants (BFRs), cadmium, hexavalent chromium, lead, or mercury, have ever been used as raw materials or added in the manufacturing processes of Anchor Packaging’s containers.

Sincerely, 

Dr. Satya N. Garg

Dr. Satya N. Garg, Ph.D. Polymer Science & Engineering Executive Vice-President, Technology/Procurement Anchor Packaging, Inc.
For additional information, contact: Sherry Dowless
Product Safety Supervisor
Anchor Packaging, LLC 870-212-2038
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